
Oaklands Junior School 
 

Information sent out:         5th December 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

At the start of the day could all helpers please sign in and 

out at your child's classroom, where there will be visitor 

badge for you. For late arrivals and those arriving for the 

afternoon session, please sign in and out at reception. 

 

Refreshments for the morning session will be served in 

the library where Mrs West and Governors will be there 

to welcome you. 

 

Regards 

School Office 

 

 


